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	October 25, 2002

	VIA E-MAIL & FEDERAL EXPRESS
	


Carole J. Washburn

Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

Post Office Box 47250

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

Subject:
Docket No. UT-021120
Notice of Errata of Dex Holdings, LLC to
its Answer To Petitions filed October 24, 2002

Dear Ms. Washburn:

Please accept for filing an original and 12 copies of the enclosed Corrected Answer To Petitions Of Public Counsel And WeBTEC For Review Of first Supplemental Order on behalf of Dex Holdings, LLC.  The enclosed corrected answer deletes the last two sentences of the conclusion of the answer that we filed in this docket yesterday.  We inadvertently failed to delete these sentences from our final draft, which could lead to confusion regarding Dex Holdings' position.  The corrected answer makes no other changes.

Very truly yours,

Brooks E. Harlow

cc w/enc:
All Parties of Record
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